
 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

From Mrs Barber 
All parent requests for seating at our Nativity play “The 

Little Blue Star “ have been allocated. We still have room 

at all performances so if you require further seats 

please contact the office and we will hopefully be able to 

accommodate your requests.  This year we have allocated 

pews for Reception and year 1 parents closer to the 

front  so that they can see more clearly our little stars. 

We all look forward to seeing you there next week.  

Stars of the week   

Year 3 /4 — Alfie D 

For organising equipment and work 

in the classroom 

Year 2 – Logan 

For noticing patterns and making 

links in his fraction tasks 

Year R /1 — Emily 

For persevering with her learning 

in all areas this week. 

Week ending Dec 2nd 2016 

Book Bag  

 

Raffle Tickets 

Please sell by Dec 15th  

 

 

 

Raffle will be drawn on 

Friday December 16th 

2016 

Friday December 9th 

is 

Christmas  

Jumper Day 

For  

The Grace Kelly Ladybird Fund 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

Donations welcome 

Please wear your uniform skirts 

and trousers as normal. 

FUSS  

Christmas Fayre                               

Friday December 9th 
 

3.15pm Tea and Cakes 

Fayre 4pm until 6pm 

Christmas Grotto 

Games, Secret Santa, 

Crafts, Photo Booth, 

Hot Pork Rolls, Mulled Wine, Tombola, 

Cake Decorating and much more 

 

   

Hand Made Christmas gifts from the    

children for sale too 

 

 

We will be Carol Singing at 

The Oak 

Tuesday December 13th 2016 

at 

10am 

All welcome 


